Greetings!

As a University of Guelph alumni with a BA in Studio Art and a minor in English, I would like to express my interest in the Drill Hall becoming a Community Artspace. It would encourage a richly cultured image of the city, attracting more art students to the University's already prestigious Art Degree Program as well as give artists in the community an outreach and connections to each other that are so valuable in a community or artists. I have been looking forward to this plan and would love to see it happen! Please consider your skilled and talented creative citizens in this decision. And I have to say- if it does not happen, I will lose some faith in the council of Guelph! Follow through with the plan!!

Do not sell out! Thank-you for hearing me. Regards, Amy Hallman